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2020 CDPHP Workforce Team Challenge  
Postponed to September 17 

ALBANY, N.Y. – April 15, 2020 – CDPHP and the Hudson Mohawk Road Runners Club (HMRRC) 
are announcing the postponement of the 2020 CDPHP Workforce Team Challenge from May to a 
tentative new date of September 17 due to the coronavirus pandemic.  

“The health of the community is our top priority at this time, and therefore we have made the difficult 
decision to postpone the 2020 CDPHP Workforce Team Challenge,” said John D. Bennett, MD, 
president and CEO of CDPHP. “We hope to be able to engage in some healthy competition – as well as 
raise important funds for our three charities of choice – this fall.”  

All registrations previously received will be refunded. Registration has been paused and is slated to 
resume in mid-June, but will hinge on future direction and guidance from Governor Cuomo and City 
of Albany Mayor Kathy Sheehan.  

CDPHP and HMRRC will continue to keep the community updated as new information becomes 
available.  

About CDPHP®  

Established in 1984, CDPHP is a physician-founded, member-focused and community-based not-for-
profit health plan that offers high-quality affordable health insurance plans to members in 26 counties 
throughout New York. CDPHP is also on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram.
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